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We are in the midst of a self-inflicted housing crisis, and we should be encouraging 

housing to be built wherever a property owner wants to build it. The real solution to 

this problem is the elimination of urban growth boundaries, but this legislature has 

proven that it does not have the backbone to actually solve problems.  


